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We are pleased to invite you to submit to the International Conference “Information technology and Development of Education”. The conference will take a place at the Technical Faculty “Mihajlo Pupin” Zrenjanin, Serbia on 01st July 2011. All papers will be rigorously peer reviewed. Please note that accepted papers will be published in the conference proceedings. 

Your presence at the event would be a great honour for the Conference. The International Conference “Information technology and Development of Education” offers researchers and both, university and faculty members, from all around the region the opportunity to meet with colleagues, share new research advances and ideas, and set up new collaborations and research projects. We cordially invite you to join this unique event. You will have the opportunity to attend it and to receive the proceedings with your paper. Authors of the best Conference papers will be supported with covered expenses for one night hotel accommodation.
Best Regards
Prof. dr Dragana Glušac
President of the Organization Committee
Technical Faculty “Mihajlo Pupin” Zrenjanin
